Did you study under Dr. Edward Stittler?
12/07/11

Prof Gary Ostrower is hoping to speak to AU alumni who studied German under Dr. Edward Sittler during the 1959-
60 academic year. Please reply to ostrower@alfred.edu (or call 607-871-2999) if you are available to speak to Gary.


mailto:ostrower@alfred.edu

